
From: Redacted 

Sent: 9/19/2012 2:22:06 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Gas Compressor Station GHG 

Thanks for letting me know Laura! 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 7:18 PM 
To: Redacted 
Subject: Gas Compressor Station GHG 

Greetings Redacted 

I talked to you a couple weeks ago about the Gas Compressor GHG filing we had made last 
June and would love to get out before the end of the year, of course! 

I'm happy to report that we reached an agreement with DRA, attached, with the DRA edits. 
Chris Warner is working with the DRA attorney and the ALJ (Mason) to put forward the idea 
that this could provide a basis for a PD and that the schedule might be able to be moved up a 
bit from the planned Oct 29 PHC. I don't know whether that is possible or how it might be 
received, but I did want to keep you in the loop. 

I know this is pretty low on your list, but if you have any questions or even a reaction, please 
let me know. 

Thanks 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0261664 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


